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The Defense POW/MIA Accounting Agency (DPAA) hosted the first family member update of the fiscal year 2023 providing families with answers in Norfolk VA. on November 19, 2022. Since 1995 DPAA has been conducting periodic updates for families of American Service Members who are missing in action. These events are designed to keep family members informed of these events. The US Government Worldwide Mission is to account for those still missing and to discuss in detail. The latest information available about their specific cases.

Government Officials meet with MIA family members who live within a 350 mile
radius of Major Metropolitan areas across the country. About 150-200 family members and 30 Government Officials attended each meeting. The full report can be located online at the VFW DPAA POW/MIA Accounting Agency Affairs Web-site.




